
If you have not attended the

Mandatory CRASE Training - Next Date

is March 6, 2024, from 8am-12pm at

Cowan Education Center

Spring Break is March 11-15, 2024, the

District will be Closed.

Forms for the 2024-2025 School Year

will be emailed out on April 15, 2024

and Due May 24, 2024
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Upcoming Events



Information
Pay dates for Santa Fe ISD are on the 10th and 25th of

each month. Please note that if these dates fall on a
weekend or day where the district is closed you will
receive your paycheck on that Friday or the last day

before closure.

If you are a new substitute to the district, your first
paycheck will be a paper check. Paper checks are
turned into me and I will call you to come pick up.

Pay periods: Please look over the calendar below to
see the dates that are covered in each pay period.

Please note that you will not receive a paycheck until
you work the dates in the pay period.

Level of Pay: We have 3 levels of pay at Santa Fe ISD.  
Please refer to the pay schedule below to see what

your level of pay will be. Note that there is a difference
in pay from a teacher to an aide position. If you need
clarification on your current level, please feel free to

reach out to me at tara.mata@sfisd.org.





Certified/Licensed



Thank you to the following
substitutes for working more than 15

days in the month of February!

Lisa Boles
Marilyn Bressler
Bianca Carrasco
Clarisa Coronado

Shawna Ginn
Gabriel Gonzales

Chad Hussey
Mario Jimenez
Kaylene Jones
Autumn Juarez
Griffith Kubicki

Teri Murphy
LeeAnn Newton

Patty Kamata
Catherine Rich

Nicholas Robertson
Gregory Robinson

Mandi Tinkle
Ashley Tucker

Welcome the following New
Substitutes to Santa Fe ISD!

Karley Steel
Jenni Hubbard
James Parsons
Kailynn Maples
Kristi McFarland

Brandi Weber
Theresa Martin

We would like to wish a Happy
Birthday to our Substitutes who

have a Birthday in March!

Dennis Franklin
Janis Garrett

Charmie Mantooth
Gina Garcia

John Perdomo
Melissa Higgins
Melinda Miner
Taylor Jewell

Morgan Parker
Jenni Hibbard

to



From the desk of Tara Mata

We have began preparing for the 2024-2025 school year. All
substitutes will be sent a Letter of Reasonable Assurance via
email on April 15, 2024. This letter  MUST be signed and
returned by May 24, 2024, acknowledging whether you will or
will not return as a substitute for the 2024-2025 school year. 

Level Increase Forms/Evaluation Forms will also be sent out on
April 15, 2024, for those substitutes who are eligible to move to
the next level of substitute pay. Please note that the Level
Increase Forms and Evaluations (3 teacher/1 administrator)
MUST be filled out and returned by May 24, 2024, to increase to
the next level of pay for the 2024-2025 school year.

All forms will be sent via email to email address listed on AESOP
accounts. I will also have paper copies available for pick up at
the Cowan Education Center.

Thank you.

Tara Mata

SEE CHART BELOW FOR SANTA FE ISD SUBSTITUTE LEVEL INCREASE REQUIREMENTS.




